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Welcome to the January addition of our monthly newsletter. Below, you will find a 

collection of resources such as help guides, announcements and support services 

that may be of use to you. 

Parents/Carers can always contact the centre by calling 02920 529 398 or emailing 

schooladmin@brynyderyn.cardiff.sch.uk  

 

Welcome Back 

At the start of the month, we welcomed learners back to Bryn y Deryn and Carnegie. 

We look forward to a successful Spring term! Please follow this link for up to date 

COVID advice. 

 

Downloadable School Planners from WJEC 

WJEC have created some useful planners to help learners prepare for the months to 

come. Please follow this link to download the files. 

 

OnePlusOne Digital Resources for Parents Living in Cardiff 

OnePlusOne are running three online modules that are aimed at parents living in 

Cardiff. Please click this link for more information. 

 

Umbrella Allies 

Umbrella Allies is a friendly, safe and supportive space which allows young people 

ages 12-18 who identify as LGBTQIA+ (and allies) to meet like-minded people. 

Please follow this link for more information. 

 

Learner Competitions 

We are running some competitions across BYD and CC. We are asking learners to 

design get creative and design a Thank You card for staff and learners to use. 

Please follow this link for more information. We are also asking CC learners for their 

thoughts on how to improve the dining room. Please follow this link for more 

information. 
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Cardiff and the Vale Multi-Agency ALN Transition Protocol 

The ALN inclusion team have created some useful help documents that explain how 

they work with children and young people to support their Transition Plan. Please 

follow this link to view the documents. 

 

Pupil Development Grant 

Cardiff Council offers a pupil development grant to help families on a low income buy 

school supplies. Please follow this link for more information and instructions on how 

to apply. 

 

Family Links - Talking Teens Programme 

Cardiff Parenting are offering the Talking Teens Programme to families living in 

Cardiff. It is a four-week course for parents and carers of pre-teens and teenagers 

aged over 10. Please follow this link for more information and instructions on how to 

book. 

 

Could you Donate Children’s Clothing to Families in Need? 

If you have children’s clothing you no longer need, consider organising a collection 

from Lab Co Clothing to help those in need. Please follow this link for more 

information. 

 

We hope you have found the above information useful. Please don’t hesitate to 

contact us should you have any questions. 
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